
 
 
 
 

                                     
 

 

COMPANHIA DE SANEAMENTO DO PARANÁ 

CVM REGISTRY No. 01862-7         CNPJ No. 76.484.013/0001-45 

 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

                           
Companhia de Saneamento do Paraná (“Sanepar”), (“Company”), in 

compliance with the provisions of CVM resolutions, hereby advises its shareholders, 

investors and the market at large that the Paraná Regulatory Agency for Delegated 

Public Services (“AGEPAR”) approved, on this date, at its Extraordinary Meeting 

No. 007/2023, the opening of a Public Hearing for submission to the public of the 

works referring to the 2nd Phase of the 2nd Periodic Tariff Review (2nd RTP) of 

water supply and sewage collection and treatment services provided by Sanepar. 

The Public Hearing will present the following documents: a) Technical Note No. 

007/2023 – General Financial Model for Tariff Definition; b) Economic-Financial 

Model Spreadsheet and c) Technical Note No. 14/2022 – Tariff Structure Proposal. 

AGEPAR will adopt administrative measures, among others, to hold a Public 

Hearing as soon as possible and in compliance with the legal period prior to the 

opening of the Public Hearing. 

The Company will keep the market informed about the progress of this process.                         

  

Curitiba, April 5, 2023. 

 

  

Abel Demetrio 

Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This is a free translation for informative purposes only, without any legal validity. The original text in Portuguese is the only 

legal version and must be consulted in order to elucidate any doubts or conflicts. 


